
 
Spelling 

This week’s spelling 
list... 

U8W1 
1 exploit 
2 hoisted 
3 joyful 
4 moisture 
5 mountain 
6 outlandish 
7 powerful 
8 showered 
*        hysterical 
 

  
Current Events 

Current events start 
next week.  If your 
child plans to share a 
video, they must send 
it to me first to allow 
me a chance to preview 
it.  They also need to 
bring a copy or the 
original article in with 
their report.  If you 
don’t have printing ca-
pabilities, you can have 
them email a copy to 
me.   Extra forms, new 
links, and the schedule 
can all be found on my 
website.   
     

 

 

My E-MAIL 
hwallace@fcusd.org 
 

Wallace Newsletter 

Mrs. Wallace’s Class 

FYI 

 Music is on Monday and 
Thursday. 

 Library is Tuesdays 

 PE is Wednesday.  Appro-
priate shoes are required 
every day. 

Dates to Remember 
-1/14 AR Test Due  
-1/15 Region 1A Quiz 
-1/15-1/23 Current 
Events 
-1/17 Disney Day 
-1/20 No School 
-1/22 International 
Night 
-1/22 Region 2A Quiz 
-2/28 Oak Chan Dinner 
-2/28 End of Trimester 
-3/31 3D Project Due 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3-D State Project 

Look for directions in 
today’s Wednesday fold-
er regarding the state 
3D project.  It’s not due 
until the end of March, 
but it’s good to start 
planning for it now.  We 
hope that it will be a fun 
family project.  The stu-
dents will be graded on 
completion, following di-
rections, and giving an 
oral presentation.  

 
Holiday Party 

I have a white, glass dish 
left over from the holi-
day breakfast.  If it’s 
yours, let me know.  The 
kids don’t recognize it, 
so I figure it must have 
been brought in by a 
parent.   

Legends 
The students started 
writing their Indian Leg-
ends this week.  Be sure 
to ask them about it.   
They will be reading 
them out loud to the 
class, so be sure you 
have them practice at 
home when they are 
done writing.   

 

 
 

Math 
You will notice a change 
in the student’s math 
work for the next few 
weeks.  We will be using 
fraction packets rather 
than the usual curricu-
lum.  We feel that the 
students will greatly 
benefit from this style 
of fraction instruction.   
 

Region Quizzes 
The kids received the 
study guide for the Re-
gion 1A state quiz today.  
They need to write the 
state, capital, and ab-
breviation for each 
state.  The quiz is set 
for next Wednesday.  
Extra study guides can 
be found on my web site.  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


